
Baines’ Weekly News
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’: Luke 1:37 Our Half Term Value: Compassion

3rd November 2023

Stars of the Week - Well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their classes this week!

Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers Reggie Danielle 2CH Carter S Ethan G

Pre-School James Harry 3JB Hollie M Oliver S

RMS Darcy-Rae H Christopher G 3VB Lexie G Grace A

RSF Molly M Theo H 4TS Bonnie-Leigh H Archie O

RCH Theo D Esmé C 4JP Noah P Harry T

1 BE Enzo C Nova-Leigh 5BW Garry M Elijah C

1CW Emmanuel Remi 5RF Carter-Lee L Mia M

1/2JB Marcus P Sophia R 6EJ Maisie S Scarlett H

2SB Esmae D Logan D 6KP Mya P Sapphire S

‘Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility,
gentleness and patience. Colossians 3:12

School Events This Week:
● Well done to Iris in Year 3 for winning the Fitness Day Challenge, who has won a family trip to the ropes course

at Stanley Park.

Coming up:
● Monday 6th November - Wear It Wild day: Children can come to school dressed as an animal, or wearing

animal print, or the colour of their favourite animal, to raise funds for endangered animals. By making a £1.50
donation via ParentPay, each class will be able to sponsor an endangered animal through the WWF - World
Wide Fund for nature. Thank you in advance for your support.

● Year 6 will be taking their Mock SATs tests next week to help them prepare for the real deal next May.
● Our termly Governors’ Visit Day takes place on Thursday, when we invite our Governors to join us fpr the day

to see school in action.
● 3JB Class Assembly takes place on Friday 10th November - all parents/carers of 3JB are invited to join us in

the Main Hall at 9:00 - 9:30 a.m.
● It is the half term leading up to Christmas and time for the PTFA Christmas Fair for your children and families.

Can you help! Please contact Miss Sawyer via the school office, or catch her on the playground in the morning
to offer your support in any way.

Reminder:
● Parents’ Evening - 9th November: Please remember to book a slot via ParentApp - a link went live last week.
● If you, or anyone you know, has a child who will be school age in September 2024, please come to our Open

Days to view school for place for September 2024. Contact the School Office or use this link to book via our
website:

● Monday 13th November at 1.30 p.m:
https://bainesendowedblackpool.co.uk/events/2023-11-13-open-afternoon

● Friday 17th November at 9.30 a.m: https://bainesendowedblackpool.co.uk/events/2023-11-17-open-morning
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